
Redacted
From:
Sent: 3/16/2011 2:13:35 PM

Redacted 'Kalafnt,To:
Jennifer' (jennifer.kalafut@cpuc.ca.gov)
Dowdell, Jennifer (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5);Cc:

Redacted
'rpl@cpuc.ca.gov' (rpl@cpuc.ca.gov); 'kfl@cpuc.ca.gov' (kfl@cpuc.ca.gov)

Bcc:
Subject: RE: 2nd Energy Division QF/R21 interconnection Meeting

Sorry, I am re-sending with the corrected email address for Kace.

Redacted

Redacted
From________________
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 2:12 PM 
To: 'Kalafut, Jennifer'
Cc: Dowdell, Jennifer; 'kf@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'rpl@cpuc.ca.gov'; 
Subject: 2nd Energy Division QF/R21 interconnection Meeting

Redacted

Jennifer,

I just wanted to thank you for your participation at PG&E's QF interconnection presentation yesterday, 
and provide follow-up on a next meeting. Your input and comments were very valuable to us.

I will work over the next day or two regarding a follow-up meeting with the Commission, and get back to 
you with some proposed times for the next week or so.

Sincerely,

Redacted

Sr. Regulatory Analyst 
Pacific Gas & Electric Company 
77 Beale Street, | Redacted
San Francisco, CA 94105-1814

Redacted
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